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World Media Ethics 2017-08-07

emphasizing the intertwined concepts of freedom of the press and social
responsibility this is the first book to cover media ethics from a truly
global perspective case studies on hot topics and issues of enduring
importance in media studies are introduced and thoroughly analyzed with
particular focus on ones involving social media and public protest written by
two global media ethics experts with extensive teaching experience this work
covers the whole spectrum of media from news film and television to
advertising pr and digital media end of chapter exercises discussion
questions and commentary boxes from a global group of scholars reinforce
student learning engage readers and offer diverse perspectives

Media Ethics 1983

this book teaches students how to make the difficult ethical decisions that
journalists routinely face by taking a case based approach the authors argue
that the best way to make an ethical decision is to look closely at a
particular situation rather than looking first to an abstract set of ethical
theories or principles this book goes beyond the traditional approaches of
many other journalism textbooks by using cases as the starting point for
building ethical practices casuistry the technical name of such a method
develops provisional guidelines from the bottom up by reasoning analogically
from an easy ethical case the paradigm to harder ethical cases thoroughly
grounded in actual experience this method admits more nuanced judgments than
most theoretical approaches

Making Hard Choices in Journalism Ethics 2010-04-05

a 70 year old woman bed bound following a stroke has developed
bronchopneumonia but her daughter produces an advance directive that she says
her mother has written which states that no life sustaining treatment is to
be given how are you going to proceed a practical guide on how to approach
the legal and ethical dilemmas that frequently occur in hospital wards and
medicine in the community 100 cases in clinical ethics and law explores
typical dilemmas through the use of 100 common medical scenarios the book
covers issues such as consent capacity withdrawal of treatment and
confidentiality as well as less frequently examined problems like student
involvement in internal examinations whistle blowing and the role of medical
indemnity providers in complaints each scenario has a practical problem
solving element to it and encourages readers to explore their own beliefs and
values including those that arise as a result of differing cultural and
religious backgrounds answer pages highlight key points in each case and
provide advice on how to deal with the emotive issues that occur when
practising medicine at the same time providing information and guidance on
appropriate behaviour

100 Cases in Clinical Ethics and Law 2008-04-25

education in the responsible conduct of research typically takes the form of
online instructions about rules regulations and policies research ethics
takes a novel approach and emphasizes the art of philosophical decision
making part a introduces egoism and explains that it is in the individual s
own interest to avoid misconduct fabrication of data plagiarism and bias part
b explains contractualism and covers issues of authorship peer review and
responsible use of statistics part c introduces moral rights as the basis of
informed consent the use of humans in research mentoring intellectual
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property and conflicts of interests part d uses two level utilitarianism to
explore the possibilities and limits of the experimental use of animals
duties to the environment and future generations and the social
responsibilities of researchers this book brings a fresh perspective to
research ethics and will engage the moral imaginations of graduate students
in all disciplines

Research Ethics 2013-01-03

this is the ebook of the printed book and may not include any media website
access codes or print supplements that may come packaged with the bound book
media ethics cases and moral reasoning ninth edition challenges readers to
think analytically about ethical situations in mass communication by using
original case studies and commentaries about real life media experiences this
book facilitates and enhances ethical awareness by providing a comprehensive
introduction to the theoretical principles of ethical philosophies media
ethics introduces the potter box which uses four dimensions of moral analysis
definitions values principles and loyalties to provide a framework for
exploring the important steps in moral reasoning and analyzing the cases that
follow focusing on a wide spectrum of ethical issues facing media
practitioners the cases in this new ninth edition include the most recent
issues in journalism broadcasting advertising public relations and
entertainment

Media Ethics Cases and Moral Reasoning 2014-01-03

rapid changes in technology and the growing use of electronic media signal a
need for understanding both clear and subtle ethical and social implications
of the digital and of specific digital technologies understanding digital
ethics cases and contexts is the first book to offer a philosophically
grounded examination of digital ethics and its moral implications divided
into three clear parts the authors discuss and explain the following key
topics becoming literate in digital ethics moral viewpoints in digital
contexts motivating action in digital ethics speed and scope of digital
information moral algorithms and ethical machines the digital and the human
digital relations and empathy machines agents autonomy and action digital and
ethical activism the book includes cases and examples that explore the
ethical implications of digital hardware and software including videogames
social media platforms autonomous vehicles robots voice enabled personal
assistants smartphones artificially intelligent chatbots military drones and
more understanding digital ethics is essential reading for students and
scholars of philosophical ethics those working on topics related to digital
technology and digital moral literacy and practitioners in related fields

Understanding Digital Ethics 2019-11-28

this open access book highlights the ethical issues and dilemmas that arise
in the practice of public health it is also a tool to support instruction
debate and dialogue regarding public health ethics although the practice of
public health has always included consideration of ethical issues the field
of public health ethics as a discipline is a relatively new and emerging area
there are few practical training resources for public health practitioners
especially resources which include discussion of realistic cases which are
likely to arise in the practice of public health this work discusses these
issues on a case to case basis and helps create awareness and understanding
of the ethics of public health care the main audience for the casebook is
public health practitioners including front line workers field epidemiology
trainers and trainees managers planners and decision makers who have an
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interest in learning about how to integrate ethical analysis into their day
to day public health practice the casebook is also useful to schools of
public health and public health students as well as to academic ethicists who
can use the book to teach public health ethics and distinguish it from
clinical and research ethics

Research Ethics: Cases and commentaries 1997

this short introduction to the discipline of ethics in its practical and
professional applications teaches in simplest form the discipline s
vocabulary and forms of reasoning it includes illustrative cases clear
explanations of philosophical terminology and presents decision procedures
appropriate to a hierarchy of cases it is meant to be a foundation for
elementary work in ethics

Public Health Ethics: Cases Spanning the Globe
2016-04-12

business ethics as a discipline leans on cases but flourishes by thorough
analysis and reflection the present volume offers both after three
introductory chapters into business ethics eight recent european cases mainly
stemming from the netherlands and belgium and all of them with a clear moral
impact are extensively described and analysed among them are the lernout and
hauspie speech technology disaster heineken s struggle with the promotion
girls selling beer in cambodia cartels in the dutch construction industry the
pharmaceutical industry and the aids crisis and unilever allegedly making use
of child labour in the cotton industry in india each case is followed by two
expert comments from the fields of general ethics but also of law economics
management and organisation theory sociology and social psychology cases and
comments together offer an unique entrance in varieties of moral reasoning
and in the personal and institutional dimensions to be taken into account
when facing a corporate case saturated with moral ambiguities this book will
be of interest to researchers as well as teachers of undergraduate and
graduate courses in business ethics business in society management and
organisation theory and strategic management it will also be useful for
business practitioners eager to find moral guidance in their specific field

Ethical Decision Making: Introduction to Cases and
Concepts in Ethics 2014-07-08

while many books in medical ethics are theory oriented this book is case
oriented it is comprised of clinical cases readings and an ethical work up
guide for resolving moral problems in patient care the cases are grouped
according to broad categories ranging from reproduction to dying and
represent actual medical situations including clinical detail the ethical
work up guide introduces students to a model of moral reasoning which can be
applied to difficult cases in patient care as one approach to resolving moral
dilemmas clinical medical ethics works to help students become proficient at
doing research and thinking embodied in moral analysis of clinical cases

European Business Ethics Cases in Context
2011-02-09

dilemmas of educational ethics introduces a new interdisciplinary approach to
achieving practical wisdom in education one that honors the complexities
inherent in educational decision making and encourages open discussion of the
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values and principals we should collectively be trying to realize in
educational policy and practice

Clinical Medical Ethics Cases and Readings 1995

tough decisions places readers in realistic composites of cases the authors
have actually seen or managed where they must make tough medical decisions
what happens in them often depends on the reader s decisions and thus gives a
sense of pressures that bear on clinical decision making

Dilemmas of Educational Ethics 2016

for more than twenty years practical decision making in health care ethics
has offered scholars and students a highly accessible and teachable
alternative to the dominant principle based theories in the field raymond j
devettere s approach is not based on an ethics of abstract obligations and
duties but following aristotle on how to live a fulfilled and happy life in
short an ethics of personal well being grounded in prudence the virtue of
ethical decision making new sections added in this revised fourth edition
include sequencing whole genomes even those of newborns the new developments
in genetic testing now provided by online commercial companies such as
23andme the genetic testing of fetuses by capturing their dna circulating in
the pregnant woman s blood the stanford prison experiment and its relevance
to the abuses at the abu graib prison recent breakthroughs in the diagnosis
of consciousness disorders such as pvs the ongoing controversy generated by
the nih study of premature babies at many nicus throughout the county a study
known as support that the ohrp office of human research protections an office
within the department of hhs deemed unethical devettere updates most chapters
new cases include marlise munoz dead pregnant woman s body kept on life
support by a texas hospital jahi mcmath teenager pronounced dead in
california but treated as alive in new jersey margot bentley nursing home
feeding a woman dying of end stage alzheimer s despite her advance directive
that said no nourishment or liquids if she was dying with dementia brittany
maynard dying 29 year old california woman who moved to oregon to commit
suicide with a physician s help and samantha burton woman with two children
who suffered rupture of membranes at 25 weeks and whose physician obtained a
court order to keep her at the hospital to make sure she stayed on bed rest
thoughtfully updated and renewed for a new generation of readers this classic
textbook will be required reading for students and scholars of philosophy and
medical ethics

Tough Decisions 2001

for nearly fifteen years practical decision making in health care ethics has
offered scholars and students a highly accessible and teachable alternative
to the dominant principle based theories in the field devettere s approach is
not based on an ethics of abstract obligations and duties but following
aristotle on how to live a fulfilled and happy life in short an ethics of
personal well being grounded in prudence the virtue of ethical decision
making this third edition is revised and updated and includes discussions of
several landmark cases including the tragic stories of terri schiavo and
jesse gelsinger the first death caused by genetic research devettere
addresses new topics such as partial birth abortion law embryonic stem cell
research infant euthanasia in the netherlands recent vatican statements on
feeding tubes organ donation after cardiac death new developments in
artificial hearts clinical trials developed by pharmaceutical companies to
market new drugs ghostwritten scientific articles published in major medical
journals and controversial hiv aids research in africa this edition also
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includes a new chapter on the latest social and political issues in american
health care devettere s engaging text relies on commonsense moral concepts
and avoids academic jargon it includes a glossary of legal medical and
ethical terms an index of cases and thoroughly updated bibliographic essays
at the end of each chapter that offer resources for further reading it is a
true classic brilliantly conceived and executed and is now even more valuable
to undergraduates and graduate students medical students health care
professionals hospital ethics committees and institutional review boards and
general readers interested in philosophy medicine and the rapidly changing
field of health care ethics

Practical Decision Making in Health Care Ethics
2016-05-20

this open access book highlights the ethical issues and dilemmas that arise
in the practice of public health it is also a tool to support instruction
debate and dialogue regarding public health ethics although the practice of
public health has always included consideration of ethical issues the field
of public health ethics as a discipline is a relatively new and emerging area
there are few practical training resources for public health practitioners
especially resources which include discussion of realistic cases which are
likely to arise in the practice of public health this work discusses these
issues on a case to case basis and helps create awareness and understanding
of the ethics of public health care the main audience for the casebook is
public health practitioners including front line workers field epidemiology
trainers and trainees managers planners and decision makers who have an
interest in learning about how to integrate ethical analysis into their day
to day public health practice the casebook is also useful to schools of
public health and public health students as well as to academic ethicists who
can use the book to teach public health ethics and distinguish it from
clinical and research ethics

Practical Decision Making in Health Care Ethics
2009-12-04

clinical ethicists encounter the most emotionally eviscerating medical cases
possible they struggle to facilitate resolutions founded on good reasoning
embedded in compassionate care this book fills the considerable gap between
current texts and the continuing educational needs of those actually facing
complex ethics consultations in hospital settings 28 richly detailed cases
explore the ethical reasoning professional issues and the emotional aspects
of these impossibly difficult consultations the cases are grouped together by
theme to aid teaching discussion and professional growth the cases inform any
reader who has a keen interest in the choices made in real life medical
dilemmas as well as the emotional cost to those who work to improve the
situations on a more advanced level this book should be read by ethics
committee members who participate in ethics consultations individual ethics
consultants clinicians who seek education about complex clinical ethics cases
and bioethics students

Public Health Ethics: Cases Spanning the Globe
2018-04-22

for business ethics courses this collection of quality cases and essays on
business ethics addresses some of the most pertinent ethical issues in today
s business environment it goes well beyond matters of fraud and public
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relations to consider standards of professionalism corporate decision making
structure the interface between ethical theory and economic practice etc

Complex Ethics Consultations 2008-06-26

the social work ethics casebook revised 2nd edition includes discussion of
new and updated ethics standards especially pertaining to cultural competence
and practitioner self care this book s realistic ethics cases provide a
useful tool for discussing ethical dilemmas and ethical decision making
following each set of cases reamer includes commentary highlighting key
ethics concepts and references to relevant standards in the code of ethics
the casebook highlights ethical issues related to confidentiality and privacy
informed consent client self determination professional paternalism boundary
issues and dual relationships conflicts of interest cultural competence and
diversity use of technology termination of services administration
practitioner impairment commitments to employers social work education and
training and more each section of the book also includes discussion questions
designed to enhance readers understanding and application of important ethics
concepts

Case Studies in Business Ethics 1996

understanding and appreciating the ethical dilemmas associated with business
is an important dimension of marketing strategy increasingly matters of
corporate social responsibility are part of marketing s domain ethics in
marketing contains 20 cases that deal with a variety of ethical issues such
as questionable selling practices exploitative advertising counterfeiting
product safety apparent bribery and channel conflict that companies face
across the world a hallmark of this book is its international dimension along
with high profile case studies that represent situations in european north
american chinese indian and south american companies well known
multinationals like coca cola facebook visa and zara are featured this second
edition of ethics in marketing has been thoroughly updated and includes new
international cases from globally recognized organizations on gift giving
sustainability retail practices multiculturalism sweat shop labor and sports
sponsorship this unique case book provides students with a global perspective
on ethics in marketing and can be used in a free standing course on marketing
ethics or marketing and society or it can be used as a supplement for other
marketing classes

The Social Work Ethics Casebook 2024

for marketing ethics marketing and society and any marketing course that
covers ethical issues marketing ethics recognizes the higher order
obligations of marketing and provides a forum to discuss critical issues and
incidents that raise questions about ethics in marketing

Ethics in Marketing 2016-12-13

the author begins with an overview of ethical theory and argues for his own
aristotleian position before going on to apply this view to a wide range of
issues within medical ethics this second edition includes new chapters on
managed care and medical genetics as well as an extended chapter on virtue
and decision making it also addresses bioethical controversies which have
arisen since the publication of the first edition such as late term abortion
cloning germ line genetic research the human genome project brain death non
heart beating organ donors and physician assisted suicide
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Marketing Ethics 2006

clinical ethicists encounter the most emotionally eviscerating medical cases
possible they struggle to facilitate resolutions founded on good reasoning
embedded in compassionate care this book fills the considerable gap between
current texts and the continuing educational needs of those actually facing
complex ethics consultations in hospital settings 28 richly detailed cases
explore the ethical reasoning professional issues and the emotional aspects
of these impossibly difficult consultations the cases are grouped together by
theme to aid teaching discussion and professional growth the cases inform any
reader who has a keen interest in the choices made in real life medical
dilemmas as well as the emotional cost to those who work to improve the
situations on a more advanced level this book should be read by ethics
committee members who participate in ethics consultations individual ethics
consultants clinicians who seek education about complex clinical ethics cases
and bioethics students

Practical Decision Making in Health Care Ethics
2000

the most comprehensive and up to date collection of its kind case studies in
biomedical ethics decision making principles and cases second edition
explores fundamental ethical questions arising from real situations faced by
health professionals patients and others featuring a wide range of more than
100 case studies drawn from current events court cases and physicians
experiences the book is divided into three parts part 1 presents a basic
framework for ethical decision making in healthcare while part 2 explains the
relevant ethical principles beneficence and nonmaleficence justice respect
for autonomy veracity fidelity and avoidance of killing parts 1 and 2 provide
students with the background to analyze the ethical dilemmas presented in
part 3 which features cases on a broad spectrum of issues including abortion
mental health experimentation on humans the right to refuse treatment and
much more the volume is enhanced by opening text boxes in each chapter that
cross reference relevant cases in other chapters an appendix of important
ethical codes and a glossary of key terms

Complex Ethics Consultations 2008

children in precarious health present particular problems for healthcare
professionals because of their intimate relation to their family and because
of the family s need to provide major long term source of support and to be
actively involved in the decisions about their children s care this
collection of cases and commentaries in pediatrics highlights the difficult
ethical dilemmas that can arise during high tech hospital care of children in
precarious circumstances it serves as a teaching tool for clinical ethics and
as an introduction for medical students and residents clinical cases are
described in detail by the physicians involved who focus on the ethical
issues arising during treatment each case is then commented on in detail by a
philosopher or other bioethicist it thus serves well as an introduction to
contemporary clinical bioethics but with a firm grounding in the
practicalities of real life pediatric care in the hospital setting

Media Ethics 1991

in the modern practice of medicine new challenges complicate the ethical care
of patients today s times require a contemporary take on the concept of
medical ethics the idea for this textbook was born out of a need for a
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teaching resource that merges medical ethics theory with the practical needs
of modern clinical medicine in evidence based medical ethics cases for
practice based learning the authors address what has been missing in existing
text books and ethics courses to date clear cut ethical and legal guidelines
that provide a method for the reader to learn how to systematically manage
dilemmas seen in the everyday practice of medicine the reader is guided
through several typical patient scenarios and prompted by various questions
that should be entertained by the treating health care provider then relevant
evidence based medicine legal precedent and the ethical theory that applies
to the situation are revealed often finding the best ethical solution for
each problem is automatic as the solution often becomes self evident during
information gathering this general method is reinforced throughout the text
with multiple different cases using a practice based approach by building on
the reader s developing skills additionally we have sought to emphasize a
culturally competent manner in resolving these dilemmas respectfully
addressing issues of age gender and culture whenever possible the main goal
of evidence based medical ethics cases for practice bases learning is to
assist the reader in adapting a patient centered and evidence based approach
to dilemmas faced in their future practice of medicine

Case Studies in Biomedical Ethics 2015

business cases in ethical focus is a new collection of in depth case studies
from around the world covering all major areas of business ethics cases
address a broad range of topics such as the ethics of entrepreneurship and
finance the challenges that diversity raises for business and whistleblowing
the cases are provocative yet complex conveying the difficulty of moral
dilemmas and the potential for reasonable disagreement

Ethical Dilemmas in Pediatrics 2009-08-20

the tenth edition of media ethics issues and cases has been updated with the
most pressing media issues of the past two years including coverage of the
2020 pandemic and election this authoritative case book gives students the
tools to make ethical decisions in an increasingly complex environment

Evidence-Based Medical Ethics: 2008-07-30

learn to recognize and assess the strengths and weaknesses of moral arguments
in the making of public policy with ethics and politics cases and comments
you ll find coverage of the ethics of process the morally questionable means
violence deception and corruption that are most commonly used by public
officials as well as the ethics of policy the valuable but often competing
ends that public officials strive to achieve conflicting values scarce
resources and stakes as high as life and death combine with the duties of
public office to make choices among policy goals controversial and morally
difficult each ethical issue is paired with case studies in contemporary
american politics for example the controversy over the treatment of detainees
at guantanamo bay or issues during the campaign and election of 2004

Business Cases in Ethical Focus 2019-12-02

light for the dark side ethics cases for university administrators by dr j
thomas whetstone dr whetstone has written a much needed book that gives us a
practical clear approach to ethical decision making i know of no other book
on leadership that proves its value so remarkably by melding theory method
and hands on practice and all from a christian perspective as a growing array
of stakeholders exert pressure our institutions are pushed and pulled between
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competing measures of success christian character in our students high
enrollment financial health employable students and accreditation are only a
few we could name yet within this milieu we want to be faithful to our
calling to serve christ how does a christian administrator make a good
ethical decision amid the complexity whetstone suggests a way through while
continually challenging us to be the light for the dark side this book should
be required reading for all christian college and university teachers dr beth
m doriani former dean college of arts sciences eastern university educators
administrators and faculty of christian institutions should and can serve
their institution s mission according to a god honoring ethic but this is not
easy teaching and research faculty commonly refer to their administration the
president provost and deans as the dark side faculty members appointed to
administrative positions are sometimes considered traitors for going over to
the dark side the twelve cases offered in this book are based on actual
situations involving relations and tensions among university presidents
provosts deans department chairs and other full time and adjunct faculty
members questions accompanying each case seek to guide rational discussion of
ethical issues involving conflicts of interest hiring and termination
communication practice new program development and relations among students
faculty and consultants

Media Ethics 2022

case studies in pharmacy ethics explores the range of ethics situations faced
by pharmacists in daily practice from direct patient care to broad systemic
issues using cases and commentaries the book provides tools to assist
pharmacists in understanding and resolving ethical issues

Ethics and Politics 2006

make good decisions in the face of an ethical conflict with ethics on the job
this philosophy text provides a problem solving method called the resolvedd
strategy that can be applied to nearly any ethical conflict in the business
world through numerous case studies and detailed analyses you will learn to
implement this strategy and apply it to your own life

Light for the Dark Side 2019-04-18

text cases and materials on medical law and ethics presents a valuable
collection of materials relating to often controversial areas of the law
comprising extracts from statutes cases and scholarly articles alongside
expert author commentary and guidance which signposts the key issues and
principles this book is an ideal companion to this increasingly popular
subject fully revised this new edition incorporates expanded content
including updated coverage of consent and decision making including the the
montgomery v lanarkshire health board 2015 judgment the impacts of the ec
directive for clinical trials and gdpr on the research use of patient data
and discussion of other recent developments in the case law including the
2017 charlie gard litigation the 2016 privy council decision in williams v
bermuda on negligence causation and the uk supreme court judgment in a b v ss
for health 2017 on funding for patients from northern ireland seeking
terminations elsewhere providing a comprehensive and up to date resource on
this topical area of the law this textbook is an invaluable reference tool
for students of medical law as well as those studying medicine
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Clinical Medical Ethics 1992-01-01

learn to apply ethics in a business setting with business ethics case studies
and selected readings a combination of both short and long cases readings
hypothetical situations and up to the moment current ongoing and real ethical
dilemmas provide you with an extremely well rounded picture of the importance
and pervasiveness of ethical decision making in business

Case Studies in Pharmacy Ethics 2017

a collection of 36 original and reprinted contemporary cases that focus on
ethical and social issues surrounding business readers will be made aware of
situations that require moral reflection judgment and decision making thus
revealing the complexities that surround moral choices and the formation of
public policy arguments included address employees and the workplace
customers clients and consultants stakeholder interests and government
interests competitive markets and problems of justice for business
professionals and others interested in business ethics and policies q

Ethics on the Job 2004

the fifth edition of business ethics addresses current intriguing often
complex issues in corporate morality through 53 readings and 30 pertinent
case studies now significantly updated it includes new leading articles
related current cases and mini cases based on mba student dilemmas addresses
a broad range of the most current intriguing often complex issues and cases
in corporate morality provides impartial point counterpoint presentations of
different perspectives on the most important and highly contended issues of
business ethics updated and significant case studies are included to
reinforce student learning now contains mini cases based on actual mba
student dilemmas each author has substantial experience in teaching writing
and conducting research in the field

Text, Cases and Materials on Medical Law and Ethics
2018-08-06

much of the previous literature in the field of safety focuses on either the
technical equipment issues or the human performance factors that contribute
to the active failures in safety critical systems however this book provides
guidance in the moral or ethical aspects of decision making that perpetuate
many of the latent failures in safety critical systems the book provides a
concise introduction to the ethical foundations and follows up with case
studies from aviation healthcare and environmental and occupational health

Business Ethics 2006

Case Studies in Business, Society, and Ethics 2004

Business Ethics 2014-02-10
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Safety Ethics 2020-04-27
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